
Attention Community! 
THINK BEFORE YOU POST! 

  

 
 

  

 

 

 

“Think Before You Post” (TYBP): The Power of Social Media Tour 
with Chet Kuplen will be in Minneapolis on Tuesday, August 22nd!  

Join us for an event sure to inspire!  
 

 
 
This assembly (originally started in Kansas)  
WILL address: 

 Digital Citizenship 
 Criminal Activity 
 Online reputation 
 Viral Posting 
 Cyberbullying 
 Texting & Driving 
 Positives/negatives 
 Networking and much more! 

 
Chet Kuplen, CEO/Founder of Sports in Kansas, is quickly becoming the most 
booked speaker in the state with his TBYP brand. He was 
named to Ingrams list of “50 Kansans You Should Know” in 
2023 and also serves on the board of directors of the Kansas 
Sports Hall of Fame.  
 
ALL Community Members encouraged to 
attend!  
 
Refreshments provided! 
 
WHEN: August 22nd @ 6:30 PM - Minneapolis High 
School Auditorium – After the scheduled coaches / 
parent meeting. 

 
 
 

SPONSORS: CASPA (Village Forum) and USD 239 

Over 550+ events/schools nationwide have had TBYP since 2019 


